Dear Silverstein Family,

I was deeply saddened to hear the news of your loss, and I extend
my deepest sympathy during this difficult time.

Emily was an outstanding young woman full of promise. It is my
sincere hope that you will find comfort in the embrace of your family and
Jfriends, and in your cherished memories of Emily, which will remain with

you always.

Please know that you and your family are in my thoughts and
prayers. With deepest sympathy, I am,

Sincerely,

Eoumrd & Rl

Edward G. Rendell



